
 
26​th ​May 2020 

 
 
 

Excellency, 

 

I write to you in my capacity as Facilitator of the informal consultations on the General                

Assembly voting process (excluding elections) during the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic.           

I thank all delegations for their constructive engagement during the informal consultations            

convened on 11​th​, 18​th​ and 21​st​ May 2020.  

 

Taking into consideration the comments and ideas provided by the delegations, I have the              

honour to circulate the revised draft (Rev.1) of the decision entitled “Procedure for taking decisions               

of the General Assembly by a vote (excluding elections) without a plenary meeting during the               

coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic”, which is attached to the present letter for your             

consideration and further discussion. 

 

As announced in my letter dated 22​nd May 2020, I will hold the next informal consultation                

on Thursday, 28​th​ May at 3:00 p.m. via the Cisco WebEx platform. 

 

I continue to count on your active participation and support throughout this process. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      E. Courtenay Rattray, Ambassador 

              Permanent Representative of Jamaica 

                           to the United Nations 

 

 

 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


